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Happy Birthday! 

Last week our students on campus expressed
gratitude to our Principal, Dr. Montes for bringing
happiness, dedication, inspiration, and so much

more to our school! 

Kenny Nguyen

Monserrat Barrera

Morales

Bryanna Hidrogo

City Year is hosting clubs on Friday, join the fun 2:30-
3:30 this week 5/21 for the nature club and

sports/exercise clubs! 

The fun continues in our virtual and in-
person classrooms!

Dear San Antonio Community:
This week we celebrate our
Classified staff as it is their

appreciation week. We are also
finishing up our end-of-year

exams as we prepare for
report cards. Let's have

another great week. 
-Dr. Montes


